
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

The Reception children have our pirate party to look 
forward to on Wednesday 18th July.  Your child can 
come to school wearing  a pirate outfit for the day.  
It will need to be practical because we will have 
outdoor play as usual.  You don’t have to buy a 
pirate costume.  Jeans and stripy t-shirts or black, 
white or red clothing will be absolutely fine.   

 
The children will enjoy some planned pirate 
activities and a selection of party games.  We will 
provide a light party tea in the afternoon. 
 

Come and speak to us if you have any questions. 
 

Many thanks 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson & 

Miss Lewington 

 


